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From: Holly Myers
To: Chelsea Benner
Subject: BL-17-00015 KOHL PH COMMENTS
Date: Thursday, August 31, 2017 3:12:00 PM


Based on information provided I do not see any Public Health concern with the
proposed project.
 
Holly R Myers
Environmental Health Supervisor
Kittitas County Public Health Department
P-(509)962-7005
Holly.myers@co.kittitas.wa.us
publichealthisessential.org
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